

# Sutton in Craven Church of England Primary School

Main Street, Sutton in Craven Tel. 01535-632181

www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk

Newsletter 5th May 2017





# Race for Life Followed by a... 'Picnic in the Park'

Wednesday 7th June

You can join the children and staff for a run or simply cheer us on or just join us for the picnic afterwards either way we'd love you to join us

This will be our main fundraising event of the year, with all proceeds going to Cancer Research.

However, we want to continue with our annual whole school walk to Wainman's Tower, which this year will be on 29.6.17. Again, families are very welcome to join us.

All children who want a school dinner or would usually have one will be provided with a 'picnic lunch' from Mrs Szasz in the kitchen on 7<sup>th</sup> June All children may bring a packed lunch as usual should they choose.



## **Summer Term Diary Dates**

- SATS week (8.5.17)
- Y5/6 Kwik Cricket (17.5.17)
- Half Term (29.5.17- 2.6.17)
- Race for Life & Picnic in the Park (7.6.17)
- Inter-school Rounders tournament (14.6.17)
- New starters introduction meeting (14.6.17)
- Starlight Bag Collection (16.6.17)
- Mini Olympics (Y1/2) (27.6.17)
- Year 5 day at SCS (28.6.17)
- Annual walk to the Wainman's Tower (29.6.17)
- Marie Curie coffee morning (1.7.17)
- Year 6 transition day at SCS (3 & 4.7.17)
- Sports Day (5.7.17)
- Year 6 leavers trip (7.7.17)
- 'Praise in the Park' (9.7.17)
- Oak class residential trip to Whitby (12-14.7.17)
- Annual staff vs. Year 6 Rounder's match (19.7.17)
- School closes for Summer (21.7.17)

Class letters are now on the website on your child's class page. These detail what your child will be learning over the coming months.



### **New starters for September**

We were pleased that we were once again 'oversubscribed' this year, with more parents choosing Sutton CE for the child than we have places.

We will be taking 17 children in September and were delighted to discover that 10 of these are younger brothers and sisters.

On Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> June at 6.00-6.45pm we will be holding a 'new starters meeting in school. We hope you can make it.



### Frog Watch!

Blossom Class are currently on 'Frog Watch'. They have been watching tadpoles moving through several stages of development from frogspawn into tadpoles and over the next 6 weeks or so we will be watching them grow into







10.00am-12.30pm



**Skipton Children's Centre and Brougham Street Nursery School** Free entry

For more information contact Skipton Children's Centre on 01609 798094

or email: skiptoncc@northvorks.gov.uk

Offering early help for children, young people and families.